
With immense gratification, we are happy to announce that our 

School boys participated in STATE LEVEL SUBROTO FOOTBALL 

CHAMPIONSHIP held at SAG SPORTS COMPLEX, AHMEDABAD and it 

is a proud moment for DPSH family that in BOYS CATEGORY we 

secured the 3rd position. 

All the students who won will be greeted with Trophy and 

Certificates. 

 


